

St Augustine of Canterbury

ROMAN CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Christus Heri, Hodie, Semper

Dear Parents/ Carers,

From September 2022, we will be changing our PE kit in line with our school colours which will give us an identity at events and competitions. The new PE kit can be purchased from most supermarkets or Whittakers Schoolwear (https://www.whittakersschoolwear.co.uk).

During the winter months, there will be occasions PE will be delivered outside so we encourage children to wear a plain, unbranded navy-blue tracksuit; however, this is optional. Children will continue arriving on the day of PE in their kit and can wear suitable trainers on arrival. Pumps will remain in school and children will change into them if the lesson is delivered indoors.

Children who are not actively participating in the lesson will still be asked to come to school in PE kit as they will have a non-active role in the lesson.

If you have any questions regarding PE kit, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Robinson (PE lead) via email j.robinson@st-augustines.lancs.sch.uk















